

NEWS RELEASE

For Release: Immediate Release Friday, August 25, 2023

Contact:

Cole Bradbury
City Attorney
City of Osage Beach
573.302.2000 x1050
cbradbury@osagebeach.org

-City of Osage Beach-

City Code Changes Proposed – Public Review and Comments Accepted through September 29, 2023

Osage Beach, MO –City Code changes to Design Guidelines and Design Standards regarding Storm Water and Drainage are being proposed and are available to the public for review and comment. Changes will be presented to the Osage Beach Planning Commission ahead of the Board of Aldermen's consideration. Upcoming meeting agendas and scheduled public hearing information regarding the proposed changes will be available on our website as meeting agendas are finalized and completed.

The proposed changes are accessible at https://osagebeach-mo.gov/CivicAlerts.aspx?AID=468.

Public comments will be accepted through Friday, September 29, 2023. Comments may be submitted to the Office of the City Clerk by email, mail, or in-person drop off. Email – tberreth@osagebeach.org; Mail or Drop-off – Osage Beach City Hall, Attn: City Clerk, 1000 City Parkway, Osage Beach, MO 65065.

###

Never miss any information from the City of Osage Beach; sign up for all City alerts at www.osagebeach.org. Click on the "Notify Me Sign Up" and follow the easy steps.